

PRIMARY ACADEMY Newsletter

Friday 7th February 2020- Newsletter 29

A message from Miss Towler...

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been great to see the children sharing their knowledge in so many areas this week. PC Liz Hartley and PCSO Hannah Gaskell visited us on Monday to discuss keeping safe in the community and the children really impressed our local community police team. We talked about how to keep safe when going to and from school, stranger danger, safety on our bikes and scooters and also how we could keep safe in and around Tadcaster. Importantly we also talked about water safety, especially as we have a river so close to where the children live



and go to school. The children spoke with confidence and really knew how to keep themselves safe which was fantastic.

Best wishes, Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Last week's attendance!

Our school attendance target is 97%. Please see last week's attendance figure:



Reception: 97% *Top team attendance* Jupiter: 95% Saturn: 95% Neptune: 93%



Kingswood Residential 2020

Every year we give children in our school the opportunity to go away on residential. Next academic year, in September, we hope to take the children in the current year 3, 4 and 5 classes to Kingswood on an activity based residential. There will be a letter coming out shortly with further details regarding this fun filled weekend adventure. Last year's residential was a great success so we are sure this year's will be tool

Keeping Safe on the Internet and Safer Internet Day - next week!

This is a special focus week to help the children learn more about internet safety. Please come and join us for our **Parent and carer workshops** which will be held on Safer Internet Day - Tuesday 11th February at 3.00pm and 5.30pm. We will share information on how to help your child keep safe online and what your child will be learning next week. Please see the letter sent earlier this week for further information.



Reminder: What's happening at Tadcaster Primary Academy

Date	Event
Monday 10th Feb	Rev Simon from St Mary's Church will visit school to deliver our assembly and chat with the children
	F1 parent information meeting 5-6pm - come along and find out more about EYFS
Monday 10th Feb - Friday 14th Feb	Keeping ourselves safe online week- see over the page and the letter sent out this week for further information
Thursday 13th Feb	TAG rugby competition for members of Team Neptune: Year 5/6 - details for those who are taking part to follow Castleford Tigers Rugby Club working with Team Saturn: Y3/4
Friday 14th Feb	Star Sharing Assembly - all Parents and Carers welcome for pupils in Y1-Y6 Break up for Half Term
Monday 18th Feb to Friday 22nd Feb	Half term holiday
Monday 24th February	Leeds Rhinos Rugby club working with Team Jupiter - please make sure children have their outdoor PE kits with them
Thursday 5th March	World Book Day - Children can dress up as their favourite book character. There will be lots of exciting book focussed activities for the children to enjoy and book prizes including a signed Dan Smith which book will be given out during the day. We can't wait!
	Castleford Tigers Rugby Club working with Team Saturn: Y3/4 Castleford Tigers Rugby Club working with Team Neptune: Y5/6
Friday 6th March	Training Day - Children not in school



Measuring around school and observing snails and stick insects in Nursery and Reception, composing music in Team Neptune (Y5/6), sketching Tadcaster landmarks in Team Saturn (Y3/4) and learning about the seasons in Team Jupiter (Y1/2)

Loving our learning @TPA!







